
 
 

CDUCC Xmas Party at Lakeside Raceway  
 

Sunday 3th December 2017 
 
This year for a change, the Christmas party was held at the Lakeside 
Raceway in their Function area. Part of the attraction was that any 
member who bought their Corvette along would be able to drive on the 
track during the lunchtime break by the Race Car club who were using the 
track that day. This attracted a lot of the C2, C3, C4, C5, C6 and C7 
owners who gleefully lined up at the track entrance once the track officials 
gave them the green light at approximately 12:30pm.  
 
While those who did not want to “drive the track” carried on catching up 
with each other, the “Revheads” were burning up the track (they had 
been told the maximum speed was 120km/hr but we think a few of them 
“accidentally” exceeded this limit!). Much fun was had by all on the track.  
 
After the track side hi-jinks, Lunch was served up and everyone quickly 
tucked in to the food which was followed up by a wide and delicious array 
of desserts. The Raffle, the Lucky Door and the Secret Santa followed this 
to end of a rather enjoyable day for everyone. Goodbyes were said and all 
departed (although we are not too sure how far poor old Colin got as he 
had a feeling that he had done a wheel bearing on his “hotted up C3”). 
 
Cheers 
The Ed 


